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January 20, 2012
James Cameron

207, Middle Street, 
Knightsbridge

Dear James,
Congratulations! You were selected for the scholarship to pursue your higher studies in Boston University, US.  Just today, I saw the file with my Vice President and he was talking about your academic achievements, and was all-praise for your intelligent self. Your hard work did pay off at the right time and the dreams of your parents are going to be realized soon.

I suggest you to chose bio anthropology as your main subject in Masters and do some specialization since it is a budding subject and will help you fetch a good job internationally. You have to submit the qualification certificates in duplicate along with your father’s annual income certificate before February 15th to office. Once you receive the official communication you have to attend a formal interview with our head.  Please be prepared for this meeting and it will actually be a face reading exercise by the head. Your body language counts a lot in this interview.  Come dressed in light colors and have pleasant expressions all through.

Best wishes.
Regards

Yours faithfully,

Frank Duffrence
This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited

